
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s key practitioner. 

Kind regards The Nursery Team 

The Hoot 

Ozzy’s Little Owls w/b 22.09.14 

“Sometimes, the smallest things 

take up the most room in your 

heart.”  

Winnie the Pooh 

Books we are reading:  

Elmer 

Tom and Lucy go to School  

A day in School 

Spotlight Book: 

 

Upcoming events and trips: 

 

Monday 22nd September – This week you will 

receive a topic web that will tell you all about 

what your child will be exploring in Nursery. We 

really like to work in close partnership with our 

Parents and Carers so we will ask for your 

feedback on this. Also if you have any skills or 

experiences that you could offer related to our 

new exciting topic please let us know.  

Wednesday 1st October – Family Stay and Play for 

1 hour from 2.15pm-3.15pm. 

Thursday 16th October – Coffee Morning 9.00-

10.00am to share our learning journey so far. 

Friday 24th October – End of half term - Nursery 

finishes at 3.15pm. 

Reminders: 

We are so proud of how well the children have 

settled into Nursery. We have had lots of fun 

exploring the Nursery building and our exciting 

outside area. This week when you come into Nursery 

please find your child’s peg and encourage them to 

find their name and picture and then self-register in 

their nests. Staff will be on hand in the cloakroom 

until the children get the hang of this part of our 

morning routine. 

If you haven’t sent in the items below already in a 

clearly labelled bag please do so as soon as possible: 

A waterproof coat (Waterproof trousers would also 

be great but not essential) 

A spare set of clothes 

Wellies 

Sun cream 

Sunhat 

 
Weekly Family Task: 

This week as your child continues their transition journey into Nursery you could continue to talk to them 

about their Key Worker, their time in Nursery and their new Nursery friends. We are still working with the 

children to support their independence when using the toilets and washing their hands. You could support us 

with this by practising at home and ensuring the children wear clothes that they can pull up and down easily.  

We would also love to hear about your family news if you have been on an exciting adventure to the park, 

enjoyed baking together or if someone special has had a birthday please share this with your child’s Key 

Worker. If you would like to send a picture or leaflet into school this will help your child to recall the event and 

have the confidence to tell his share their news with friends. We will put these on our ‘Family Wow Wall’ 

Going to Nursery 


